
JO HN C . BAKER 

200 EAST 66!'C,-STREET 

NEW YORK,N E W YORK 10021 

The Honorable Ivan Allen 
Mayor of Atlanta 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Dear Ivan : 

October 11, 1966 

Just a brief and belated note of most 
sincere congratulations. Your handling of the tough 
situation you faced some weeks ago warmed the hearts 
of everyone who sympathize : with you in your present 
problems . Your courageous, dispassionate and firm 
stand was admired by everyone . 

I look forward to seeing you soon. 

Cor · ally yours, 

· ,~ 
C. Baker 




